Pamela Martin

From: Watt, Norma I
Sent: November 7, 2018 2:34 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Development Variance Permit Application No: 00207

| reside at 802 Russell Street and would like to vote against Permit No: 00207. Vic West is an older part of Victoria and
parking is a major issue. Some existing homes on Edward Street and Russell Street were built without driveways and
must park on the street. Also, one entire side of Edward Street is designated ‘no parking’ with a yellow painted curb. At
one point a note was left on my car saying ‘if Big Black Truck (my son’s vehicle) would park closer to the edge of your
driveway we could squeeze in another car’. A triplex conversion could possibly require parking for up to six vehicles in
our already parking-challenged neighbourhood. Please do not change the requirements of the Zoning Regulation Bylaw.

Thank you.

N Watt

Please do not share my email address.





